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Question 1: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not grant 
the request to vary the five Wireless Telegraphy Third Generation Mobile 
Licences by increasing the permitted maximum in-band EIRP to 68dBm as 
soon as practicable? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

OFCOM seems to be trying to pull the wool over the eyes of UK citizens. The increase 
proposed is on a logarithnic scale and is huge ~ 200%!?  
 
The advised 'Precautionary Approach' is being disregarded by Vodaphone and other operators 
but should not be disregarded by OFCOM  
 
Health and well being is of prime importance and relevant to the question below as well.  
See http://www.bioinitative.org/report  
 
There are increasing number of well conducted peer reviewed studies which show direct 
correlations of microwaves with disease in humans. These are clear reasons for the request 
not to be granted.  

Question 2: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not also 
apply the increased permitted maximum in-band EIRP to future 2 GHz 
MSS/CGC licences? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

The route to be encouraged is use of fibreoptics etc- NOT increased microwave load on UK 
citizens.  
 
Increased building penetration results in people being increasingly affected by microwaves in 
their homes and this will have undoubted health effects. OFCOM should be aware that 
Siemens are developing safer indoor reception technology and this should be adopted in due 
course.  
 
There is no shortfall in the current levels of EIRP permitted - no citizens are clamouring for 
increased EIRP - therefore there is no reason for changing licenses.  
 
Simply corporate need/greed is not enough reason to adversley affect health of the populace. 
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